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General Aviation Airport
​Snow Removal
Winter weather is here! Following are a few reminders
about how General Aviation areas will be cleared when the
snow flies:

SLC crews will plow east side taxiways and taxi-
lanes after the commercial runways, taxiways and
aprons are cleared. 

Fixed Base Operators are required to clear their
own aprons to the edge of their lease lines prior to
airport crews plowing taxiways.

Taxiway A and the runway at South Valley Regional
Airport will typically be cleared and deiced by 9 a.m.
Crews will work throughout the day to keep taxi-
lanes and common ramps usable.

Tooele Valley Airport will not be cleared until crews
complete snow removal operations at SLC.

Snow crews will clear snow from General Aviation
hangar fronts within four feet of entrances. Tenants
are responsible for clearing remaining snow.  

Upcoming News
and Events

November 8
EAA Chapter 23 will hold its
monthly chapter meeting at
7 p.m. in the Civil Air Patrol
hangar located at 640 North
2360 West.

November 14
Utah Business Aviation
Association (UBAA) will hold
a "Hot Topics" event from
10 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. at the
Airport Training and Activity
Center (ATAC) located at
1960 North 2200 West. Click
here  for more information.

Upcoming activities and FAA
seminar information is
available here  under the
Activities, Courses and
Seminars tab.

South Valley Ramp Paving
Ramp pavement rehabilitation work at South Valley Regional Airport is nearly complete. New
asphalt has been laid around hangar rows A, B,C,D, E and F. The contractor is finishing up a
few punch items, which includes applying a second coat of paint to centerlines and edge
markings around the hangars. Area closures are not expected for the remaining work.

Notice:
Avoid Prolonged Overflight of Residential Areas

http://faasafety.gov


Utah Business Aviation Association Hosts Hot
Topic Event
The Utah Business Aviation Association (UBAA) will host its “Hot Topic,” event on Thursday,
Nov. 14, from 10 a.m. to 3:30 p.m at the Salt Lake City Department of Airport
(SLCDA)Training and Activity Center (ATAC). This year's hot topics will include speakers from
SLC Customs and Border Protection, SLCDA, FAA Aerospace Medical Education, National
Transportation Safety Board (NTSB) and more. Refreshments and lunch will be provided.
Pilots, mechanics, schedulers, dispatchers, service providers and FBO employees will all find
this presentation informational. Everyone is welcome to attend. Registration for the event can
be found on the UBAA website .

SLC Taxiway K Overlay Postponed

Construction crews finished Phase 1 of the SLC taxiway K overlay. The project has ceased for
the season and will resume in May 2020. Additional information will be distributed to tenants
prior to construction in the spring.

Annual Santa Flight Coming to South Valley
Regional Airport
Angel Flight West will hold its annual Santa Flight on Friday, Dec. 13 at South Valley Regional
Airport. The Santa Flight delivers school supplies to underprivileged schools in the state. This
year’s flight will deliver supplies to Ephraim Elementary School in Manti.

Helpful Points of Contact

General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, airfield
and SLC Title 16 questions: Dave Teggins, General Aviation Manager, (801) 556-4082-
5532 or dave.teggins@slcgov.com

Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, Property Management Specialist,
(801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com

Aviation security questions: Gary Bilbrey, SLCDA Airport Operations, (801) 575-2401 or
gary.bilbrey@slcgov.com

Gate access problems: Airport Control Center, (801) 575-2401.

Emergencies: SLCIA, (801) 575-2911. TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911.

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: (801) 575-2443
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